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FY 2024-2027 Transportation Improvement Program Amendments 
Approved June 13, 2024 

The following is a detailed list of the approved changes to the Saint Cloud Area 
Planning Organization’s (APO’s) fiscal years (FY) 2024-2027 Transportation 
Improvement Program (TIP).  

Public comment on this requested change occurred between Wednesday, April 17, 
2024, and Friday, May 17, 2024.  

The APO’s Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) – a committee of area planners and 
engineers – reviewed this change at its regularly scheduled meeting on May 30, 
2024. The APO’s Policy Board approved this change at its regularly scheduled June 
meeting (June 13, 2024). 

Minnesota Department of Transportation 

• 2024: 
o 8823-435. **NEVI** I-94, WITHIN 1 MILE FROM EXIT 164A, 167A, 167B, 

171, OR 173, INSTALL NEVI CHARGING STATION. Per the MnDOT Office of 
Sustainability and Public Health, this project will need to be added to the TIP. 
Proposed funding breakdown is as follows: STIP Total: $762,000; Dist C 
FHWA: $533,400; Total FHWA: $533,400; Other/Local: $228,600; Project 
Total: $762,000. 

 

 

mailto:admin@stcloudapo.org

